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Oshkosh City Hall closing early January 12, 2024 
 

OSHKOSH, Wis., January 12, 2024 – Due to inclement weather and in the interest of keeping 

residents and employees safe, Oshkosh City Hall will be closed starting at 3:00 pm on Friday, 

January 12, 2024. Some departments will be available via phone and email for continued service, 

but walk-in service will not be available. City Hall will reopen on Monday, January 15, 2024 at 

8:00 am. 

 

Other city departments outside of City Hall may also suspend walk-in service for the remainder 

of the day. Please look for separate notices from those departments/divisions. 

 

City services are available 24/7 using our website https://www.oshkoshwi.gov/.  

 

Real estate and personal property taxes, parking tickets, utility billing, permit and plan fees, 

and cat and dog licenses can be paid online, visit www.OshkoshBillPay.com.  

 

For other online service requests, please visit www.OshkoshBillPay.com. 

 

Stay informed on weather conditions by visiting the National Weather Service at 

https://www.weather.gov/grb/. 

 

For more winter safety information, please visit: 

https://www.cdc.gov/disasters/winter/index.html. 
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